
 Bowling @ Gisborne

   our community club…

BOWLS COMMITTEE 2023

Peter Williams (Bowls Director), Damian Morgan, Sean Lawless and Tim Rogers

Congratulations to

one of our favourites. Ian 
Morley has recently been 
selected in the Victorian 
Armed Side. 


Etiquette tip

In any competition it is 
considered extremely 
poor sportsmanship to 
call for or congratulate a 
lucky wick, slide or other 
result.


When representing the 
club you are NOT TO DO 
IT even if your 
opposition does.


Call out teammates who 
do and help build the 
culture of good 
sportsmanship when a 
lucky result happens for 
and against you.


	    
No.1 2023

BPL Cup at Gisborne


Get your team organised NOW!


On Saturday August 5th a preliminary round of the BPL Cup will be 
played at Gisborne.


Entry fee for teams of 3-4 players is $60 per team.  

Please note that all entrants must be members of the same Club when 
entering the competition.


Read the conditions of play carefully and enter through BowlsLink.


New Bowls Committee


The newly elected Bowls Committee has had its first meeting. There are 
some decisions that have been made.


The first two rounds of Club Singles and Pairs will be played on one day.

Singles is 25 up, Pairs will be 3 bowl pairs with dates to be set.


The Layton Homes tournament will be on January 21st 2024.


The Neal St Chicken and Champagne Tournament will be a Ladies only 
competition.


We need your names NOW for both Saturday and Tuesday Pennants. Add 
your name on the list in the clubhouse, OR go to the club Facebook page 
and nominate.


https://www.bowls.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/2023-BPL-Cup-Conditions-of-Play.pdf
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